
“The World Wide Web Consortium, the group
that designs standards for the Web, is creating
a new way [P3P] for Web sites to transmit the
site’s privacy policy automatically, and allow
users to signal only the information they are
willing to share.”

— The New York Times
2/22/2000

“P3P will help responsible online
businesses empower users to
choose the privacy relationship
best for them.”

— Christine Varney, 
former FTC Commissioner


